Thank you for donating

From: One Free World International <info@onefreeworldinternational.org>
To: Bill Howell <Bill@BillHowell.ca>
Date: 12/30/19 12:16 PM

Dear Bill,

Thank you for generous donation to One Free World International. With chapters in 28 countries, OFWI works tirelessly
to fight for persecuted religious minorities around the world

Everything we do is to give voice to those facing persecution and to work towards a world where all people can live free
and worship as they believe.

From daring rescue missions of the most vulnerable, advocating for changes in government policy around the world,
building bridges between communities, and educating the public of the plight persecuted minarities face, your
donation will help save lives and enable us to help more people in need.

Be sure to follow us on Twitter <https://twitter.com/ofwi> and like us on Facebook
<http://facebook.com/OneFreeWorldInternational/> to stay up-to-date on OFWI's latest mission and events.

Thank you so much for the support. God bless.
Sincerely,

Rev. Majed El Shafie
President & Founder
One Free World International

Here is your receipt.

Donor: Bill Howell

Address: PO Box 299, Hussar, Alberta T0J 150, Canada
Phone: 5877072027

Email: Bill@Bill[Howell.ca

Donation Amount: $100.00

Date: Dec 30 2019

This email was sent to Bill@BillHowell.ca. To stop receiving updates on this page:

http://ofwicanada.nationbuilder.com/forms/page_unsubscribes/12?e=68e5a5708d4f13df9200c3484b24c7a2
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